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Re: Submission to the Health Committee 

Dear Health Committee Members, 

To The QLD Health Committee 

I hereby express the concerns I have with the proposed "voluntary assisted dying" bill. In essence, this is an 
assisted suicide bill. In a time of increased fear and uncertainty, where suicides and attempted suicides 
continue to rise, it would be incredibly foolish and irresponsible to open up a pathway to more carnage. 

After consistently hearing via the media over the past 18 months about how important it is to stay safe and 
save lives it is almost laughable that you now present a bill that in effect will not save lives and will in fact 
increase death. I'm not sure that representing or creating a culture of death is attractive or moral at all. 

There are ways for those who are terminally ill to die with dignity and I propose you put your money and 
your efforts into these areas instead.  

All lives matter - every life is precious and valuable. Please do not open the floodgates of death - think 
wisely about the consequences of this reckless bill.  

I say "no" to assisted suicide. 

Sincerely  
Ellen Turnbull 

Sincerely,  
Ellen Turnbull 
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